From:

**Sent:** 15 December 2015 11:45

**To:** Planning Policy

Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule

## Dear Planning Team

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule. I write in the capacity of local representative of the National Farmers' Union in the North East with particular interest in planning and economic development in rural areas.

• Further to earlier communication, can you confirm in writing that the CIL rates for agricultural/horticultural activities fall under 'All other uses not cited above - zero rated (£0)'.

In accordance with Article 21 of the Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010, I may wish to be heard by the examiner if an inquiry into the draft charging schedule is held. Please notify me of any such Inquiry.

Could any further consultation documents produced in the future be forward to me with a view to what would hopefully be mutually beneficial input on behalf of the agricultural/land owning sector.

Kind regards

Environment & Land Use Adviser

**NFU North East** 

YO24

Tel: ( Mob:

Follow us on Twitter



The voice of British farming – www.nfuonline.com

This e-mail is from the National Farmers' Union ("the NFU") or one of the organisations ("the Organisations") permitted by the NFU to use the NFU network. The information contained in this e-mail and in any attachments is intended for the named recipient and may be privileged or confidential. If you receive this e-mail in error please notify the NFU immediately on 024 7685 8500. Do not copy it, distribute it or take any action based on the information contained in it. Delete it immediately from your computer. Neither the NFU nor the sender accepts any liability for any direct, indirect or consequential loss arising from any action taken in reliance on the information contained in this e-mail and gives no warranty or representation as to its accuracy or reliability. Nor does the NFU accept any liability for viruses which may be transmitted by it. It is your responsibility to scan the e-mail and its attachments (if any) for viruses. The NFU may monitor and read both incoming and outgoing e-mail communications to protect its legitimate interests.